
May 2016 Newsletter for NVHS 

The Character word for the month is Acceptance. 

Dear Parents of NVHS Students and Community Members: 

     Here at NVHS, we are excited about the rest of the school year.  We are enjoying a wonderful year of successful 

learning for our students.   We are utilizing the eschool grading and notification system.                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember: 

May 2nd  Senior Trip and State Track Meet 

May 3rd   Fun Day 

May 4th AP English Lit Exam 

May 5th  AP Calculus Exam 

May 6th  Senior Breakfast  8:00/  Awards Day 9:00 

May 9th AP Biology Exam 

May 10th  Mandatory Graduation Practice 

May 11th  Early Out Day 

May 13th  8th graders in our buildings shadowing 

9th graders  FCCLA and Student Council trip to 

Magic Springs/$20 due by May 5th 

May 15th  Graduation 2:00 

May 17th  Semester Tests Periods 1, 5, and 7 

May 18th  Semester Tests Periods 2 and 6 

May 19th  Semester Tests Periods 3 and 4 

May 20th  Last Day of School  Make Up Test Day 

May 27th and 28th  Beta Club Flea Market Days 



Congratulations to the Lady Red Hawks on their third state 

championship.     Lady Hawks Rock.  Congrats to both the 

baseball and softball teams for being district champs and to 

softball for being conference champs.  Congratulations to the 

girls track team for first place and boys for second.  Good luck in 

the state track meet. 

     A big congratulations goes out to Adrianna Munoz for winning the Vice Presidential race at the 

Arkansas State Beta Convention.  Adrianna defeated ten other candidates.  Congrats to the members of 

her skit for a job well done.  Congrats also to Kayleigh Johnson for placing first in the Oratory 

competition at the convention.  Both are eligible to compete at the National Beta Convention that will be 

held in New Orleans, LA. Beta Club will be doing various fundraisers.  One of these will be a Flea 

Market/Yardsale with other activities occurring simultaneously. This will be held May 27th and 28th on 

campus.  If you would like to donate items for the sale, please contact Mrs. McVey.   FCCLA also 

qualified for Nationals.  Congrats to this group of students and Mrs. Loyd. 

ACT Testing Schedule for 2015-2016 

TEST DATES             Deadline to register 

June 11                       May 6 

ACT Prep Booklets are available in both the counselor’s office and the library.  If you need 

help with registration, please see Mrs. Reidmueller.  See Mrs. Griffin if you need a 

calculator for testing. 
 
     We are looking for volunteers to help out at our school. If you would like to help, please let me know.  

I have a form that will be available upon request.   

      Please remember and advise your child that attendance is very important.   Please see the student handbook that 

spells out everything about absentees and make up work.  Students need to bring a note when they return from an 

absence.   

     Please pay lunch charges as soon as possible.  Slips are sent home with students who owe the 

cafeteria money.    

         Thanks again for all of your support.  Remember that we have information available in the Parent Center on 

various topics.  We can add to our resources if you let us know what you need.  Please feel free to contact me if I 

can be of service to you with the furthering of your child’s education.  Thanks again for all of the support throughout 

the year.  It has been a good year for our school and our students.   

      Remember to listen to the local radio station and watch the Petit Jean Country Headlight for news concerning 

Nemo Vista.  We are reporting upcoming events to them.  You may also watch the school sign for information about 

upcoming events.  We will notify the radio station and TV stations if there is a closing due to bad weather or other 

situations.  

     Together we can do great things with and for these students that you have entrusted to us.  Thank you for the 

opportunity to touch the future.      


